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KENTUCKY BOARD OF LICENSURE FOR PROFESSIONAL ART THERAPISTS  

MINUTES  

July 8, 2020 

 

A regular meeting of the Board of Licensure for Professional Art Therapists was held via ZOOM hosted 

by the Department of Professional Licensing, on July 8, 2020 at 1 p.m. 

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT 

Anna Church 

Becky Hunger 

Judith Magder 

Kerri Hensley 

Theresa Adamchik 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT 

 

 

Department of Professional Licensing STAFF 

Megan Norton, Board Administrator 

Chessica Nation, Admin Section Supervisor 

 

OTHERS  

Bryan Morrow, Office of Legal Services  

 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

CALL TO ORDER 
Ms. Church called the meeting to order at 1:02 p.m.   

 

MINUTES 

Ms. Hunger motioned to approve the minutes from the May 13, 2020 meeting, seconded by Ms. Magder 

and the motioned carried.  

 

FINANCIAL REPORTS 
The Board reviewed financial statements for May and June 2020.  No further action required. 

 

LICENSURE STATUS REPORT 

The licensure status report was reviewed. No further action required. 

 

PPC/DPL REPORT 
 

Ms. Nation advised the building is still closed to the public and meetings will continue via 

telecommunication until further notice.   

 

 

OLD BUSINESS  

 

Ms. Church advised she would forward the information necessary for Ms. Norton to reach out the 

Association for a list of candidates for her position on the Board. Ms. Norton will follow up before the 

next meeting.  
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NEW BUSINESS 

 

 

LEGAL COUNSEL  

 

Mr. Morrow advised he had no update at this time. 

 

 

APPLICATIONS REPORT 

The Applications Committee made the following recommendations: 

 

Licensed Professional Art Therapist Associate Approved: Marvea Johnson 

Licensed Professional Art Therapist Approved:   

Request to take Board Approved Supervisor Test:  

Request to take ATCBE: 

Reinstatement: 

Continuing Education EKU System of Care Academy – Approved  

 

Ms. Adamchik motioned to approve the recommendations of the Applications Committee, seconded by 

Ms. Magder, and the motion carried unanimously.  

 

NEXT MEETING 

The next meeting is scheduled for 1 P.M. September 9, 2020 hosted by the Department of Professional 

Licensing.  

 

ADJOURN 

There being no further business, Ms. Church adjourned the meeting at 1:28 p.m.   

 

 

 


